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Lead, Blood Reporting Change  

On May 13, 2020 the UVMMC laboratory will begin reporting blood lead testing results to the 

tenths instead of whole numbers. This reflects the accuracy and precision of our atomic absorption 

method. The ordering codes and process remain the same.  

Test Name Epic Order Code 

Lead, Blood         LAB98 

If you have any questions concerning this change, please contact Dr. Clayton Wilburn 

(clayton.wilburn@uvmhealth.org) in the UVMMC laboratory. Clayton Wilburn, MD 

Medical Director  

Clinical Chemistry 

Phone: 847-9657 
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